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Akin Gump

CHRISTOPHER L. KEOUGH
1.202.887.4038/fax: 1,202.887.4288
ckeough@akingump.com

December 7, 2017

Via E-Mail [FOIA.Public.Liaison@ssa.gov] and FedEx Tracking No. 7709 3539 5253

Ms. Mary Ann Zimmerman
Social Security Administration
Office of the General Counsel
Office of Privacy and Disclosure
617 Altmeyer Building

6401 Security Boulevard
Baltimore, MD 21235

Re:  Freedom of Information Appeal, Interim Response
Reference No.: S9H: SSA-2017-001087

Dear Ms. Zimmerman:
This responds to your letter dated December 4, 2017 and confirms

1. We are requesting SSIDs in the same format (redactions) as we previously received from
SSA.

2. We will provide payment in advance for your processing of our request subject to our
prior review and acceptance of the fee estimate that SSA will provide in a further notice
as described in your letter.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

[, Koadr L

Christopher L. Keough
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